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Upcoming bridgeworks on Kanunnah Bridge, Sumac Road, from Friday, 1 
September 2023 

 
The Department of State Growth and Tasmania Parks 
and Wildlife Service are working together to 
strengthen the Kanunnah Bridge. 

The strengthening work is essential maintenance and 
a vital safety upgrade. 

We appreciate your patience while these works are 
completed. 

 

 

What does this mean for you?  

These works are scheduled from 7:00am to 6:00 pm, Monday 
to Friday, and will continue until late December 2023, weather 
permitting.  
 
Changed traffic conditions will be in place to allow the works to 
be completed safely and efficiently. This will include a reduced 
speed limit and lane closures.  
  
Please allow for delays of around 12 minutes when travelling 
through the work zone during working hours. 
 
Learn more about the project:  
https://www.transport.tas.gov.au/projectsplanning/Recently_ 
completed_road_projects   
 
Contact 

If you have any questions regarding these works, please contact 
our Stakeholder Engagement Officer, Louella Horne on  
0491 696 701 or Campbell Walker on 0482 166 711.  You can 
also email the project team on engagement@pittsh.com.au. 
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